
NOTICE

Abridged Unaudited Financial Statements 
for the nine months ended 30 September 2024

The Board of Directors of Emtel Limited (“Emtel”) wishes to inform its shareholders 
and the public that the Abridged Unaudited Financial Statements for the  
nine months ended 30 September 2024 have been approved by the Board on 07 November 2024.  
The abridged unaudited financial statements can be viewed on the website of Emtel  
(www.emtel.com) and copies of the abridged unaudited financial statements are available free  
of charge, upon request made to the Company Secretary, Currimjee Secretaries Limited,  
38, Royal Street, Port Louis 11602, Mauritius.

By Order of the Board 
Currimjee Secretaries Limited
Company Secretary
07 November 2024

This notice is issued pursuant to Listing Rules 12.20 and the Securities Act 2005.

The Board of Directors of Emtel Limited accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this notice.
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